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THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
JRF/CVS 
 
 
15th May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Winchester Science Centre Monday 3rd July 2017 
 

Pupils from Key Stage 3 are invited to attend a trip to the Winchester Science Centre and 
Planetarium on Monday 3rd July. 
 
We will leave Stonehenge School by coach at 9.20am and return by 2.45pm. Pupils will need to be 
in school uniform. 
 
The Centre is a huge activity area with a variety of hands on science themed exhibits. Amongst 
them, the body’s hot spots can be seen with thermal cameras, electronic music can be composed 
and a vortex of water up to 2 metres high can be created.  The Planetarium is the largest capacity 
one in the UK, and has various shows showing digital films with great quality cinema standard 
sound. 
 
Pupils will have to bring their own lunch and spending money for souvenirs. This trip is limited to a 
total of 90 pupils and, if you’re interested in your child participating in this school educational 
outing, the fee needs to be paid on Parent Pay. 
 
The school budget cannot fund the whole cost of the activity and we are therefore inviting parents 
to make a payment of £18.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach, admission and Plantarium 
show. Students in receipt of Free School Meals may make a payment of £9.00.  
 
By using ParentPay to pay for this trip you automatically give consent for your child to attend, 
therefore we have not included a reply or consent slip with this letter. The payment deadline is 
19th June 2017, after this date you will not be able to pay for the trip and your child will not be 
able to attend. If a significant number of parents are unwilling or unable to pay, the activity will be 
cancelled to prevent the school incurring financial loss. However, the school would not wish to 
exclude any child from taking part on the grounds of financial hardship. If you cannot afford to 
make payment this time, please write to The School Business Manager, Mrs Busby, in confidence 
with a brief explanation of your circumstances. 
 
Pupils will be added to the list on a first-paid basis. We will inform you when the list is full. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr J Faulkner 
Maths Department 
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